
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPENDIX 4: 

 

Letter from Jonathan Gordon (LAAL) to Chief Executive of SDC dated  

 

September 3
rd

 2009 requesting deferral of meeting to determine LAAL’s  

 

application until February / March 2010. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


